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a d d r e s s o f f i c i a l c o r r e s p o n d e n c e 
t o t h e b o a r d 

June 25, 1939 

Dear Sir: 

In letter R-454 of May 1, 1959, the Federal Reserve 
banks were requested to furnish certain par list data concern-
ing (l) banks in their respective districts, checks on which 
were collected through intermediary towns, and (2) available 
optional facilities for collecting cash items drawn on banks 
in their respective districts. 

The replies to the Board's letter indicate, in con-
nection with collections handled through intermediary towns, 
that there are about 400 points in the Seventh District where 
collections are made in this way, and that there are three or 
four such points in other districts which for special reasons 
the Federal Reserve banks believe it inadvisable to so desig-
nate in the Par List. Conforming with the suggestion of the 
Federal Reserve banks, the July 1 issue of the Par List will 
show the points in the Seventh District upon which collections 
are made through intermediary towns by a note similar to that 
used prior to 1952, i.e., "Nonmember bank items collected 
through an intermediary town". 

No changes are contemplated in the forthcoming issue 
of the Par List with respect to optional collection facilities. 

Vera truly yours 

L. P. Bethea, 
Assistant Secretary. 
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